
QUESTIONS OR FEEDBACK?   Email: facilities@arrowheadschools.org

Learn more about the AHS LONG-RANGE FACILITIES PLAN. 
Visit: www.arrowheadschools.org/LRFP/  or scan the QR code.

Tradition of Excellence

DEAR ARROWHEAD COMMUNITY MEMBER,
We reach out to you today to request your involvement in determining the future of our high school. We encourage you 
to learn more about our school, our challenges, and why your response to a May community-wide survey is so important. 
Lastly, we invite you to attend an upcoming event at Arrowhead High School (AHS) so that you can learn firsthand about 
the funding and facilities challenges we face. 

Arrowhead isn’t just a school – it is a bustling hub of learning, sportsmanship and creativity, where over 2,000 
remarkable students come together to thrive. We have a long-standing tradition of academic excellence and athletic  
and co-curricular success. AHS is the heartbeat for our community’s children – children who often return to our 
community following their formal education. They become our neighbors and our community leaders!

Amidst our successes, we face a pressing challenge: our aging buildings and grounds are deteriorating. It has been  
25 years since we have made a significant investment in AHS’s academic facilities. These facilities require investment 
to better support rigorous academic practices rooted in collaboration, creativity, innovation, problem-solving and more. 
Meanwhile, neighboring communities like Kettle Moraine, Oconomowoc, Hamilton and Pewaukee are investing in their 
infrastructure.

We believe Arrowhead High School is one of the things that makes our community such a great place to call home.  
Our residents care deeply about AHS. We implore you to understand the needs of our school, and how investment in 
local schools imparts value to a community. In addition to the information on the opposite page, we encourage you  
to visit our website (https://www.arrowheadschools.org/LRFP/) for more details. Moving forward, we will continue  
to provide information as we consider the next steps in our planning process. 

But that’s not all. We urge you to mark your calendars for our upcoming “Pizza, Pop and Tour” being held at Arrowhead 
High School, South Campus Cafeteria on May 2 and May 9 from 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM. These events, supported by  
non-taxpayer funds, afford opportunities to join other members of the community as you engage with our exceptional 
students and gain a firsthand understanding of our school’s needs. Please join us either night, or contact Kate McGraw 
at (262) 369-3611 ex. 4110 to schedule a private tour. 

Lastly, and importantly, please take a moment to complete the Arrowhead survey that will land in your mailbox in early May. 
Your input holds great value in guiding our efforts at Arrowhead to best reflect the values of our community. 

We at Arrowhead respectfully turn to our community for assistance in determining the future of our school. Together,  
we possess the power to shape a bright future of opportunity for our students. We look forward to your engagement!

Sincerely, 

Kim Schubert  
School Board President

Conrad Farner  
Superintendent

Adam Kurth  
AHS Principal
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Arrowhead High School is recognized throughout the region for outstanding 
academics, arts, and athletics. Our students and staff have amazing accomplishments: 

AHS students devoted over 10,000 
community service hours in 2022-23

73% - 2023 graduates  
with a GPA of 3.0 or higher

99% of students graduate  
in four years

Award-winning athletics, theater, 
and co-curricular programs

AHS is among US News “Top High 
Schools in the Nation”

1,196 Advanced Placement classes 
taken by AHS students in 2022-23

AHS is a destination district. However, AHS is aging. The original South building is 70 years old. The original 
North building is 55 years old. There has not been a significant investment in AHS facilities in 25 years.

AHS is developing a plan to invest in AHS facilities. Your input is critical. Please take time to complete our 
community survey. Your input will help guide the school board’s next steps.
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ARROWHEAD HIGH SCHOOL: A TRADITION OF EXCELLENCE


